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Thanks to all the parents who were able to drop off baked goods for the 
sale. Thanks to Francine, Michelle Lyall and Jen Smith for helping. A special 
thanks to parent Adele Shaw who was instrumental in providing treats and setting 
up the table! Parent Council is happy to report that the sale total for the event 
was nearly $470! 

Thanks to all the teachers, staff and to VP McDonald and Principal Chatzis for 
the hotdogs, the ribbon cutting on the new play structure, the samples of the 
Dundas Spirit wear, the classroom tours and the intros to the gym, library, 
STEAM Lab, music and dance room and more! Our caretaking staff is the best 
for setting up tables and more and cleaning up everything! 


